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Russell Richardson

From: Cascabel 73 <cascabel73@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 9:30 AM

To: Consultations

Subject: Input on local TV

Good morning. 

  

As a staunch local TV supporter, I believe that the playing field should be level for all players.   If 

WestStar is required to meet certain requirements, then ALL other providers should be required 

to do so as well. 

  

Anything else would be discriminatory and - to a degree - immoral.   In addition, if there are no 

free channels from all the players, where does that leave our Senior Citizens who are on a fixed 

income?   Don't they deserve the pleasure of watching quality programming because they cannot 

pay for it.   That seems neither fair nor humane.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Cynthia West 

929 6812 
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